
DANIELLE FRANCO-MALONE 

franco@workerlaw.com 

February 21, 2018 

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

RE: In the Matter of the Joint Application of Hydro One Limited and Avista 

Corporation for an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction 

Docket No. UE-170970 

Dear Mr. King: 

The Washington and Northern Idaho District Council of Laborers (“WNIDCL”) requests 

a change to the master service list in the above-referenced docket. 

Please add Scott Strauss as co-counsel for WNIDCL. Mr. Strauss’ contact information is: 

Scott H. Strauss 

Bar of the District of Columbia, No. 358901 

Spiegel & McDiarmid LLP 

1875 Eye Street, NW, Suite 700 

Washington, DC  20006 

202.879.4035 (phone) 

202.393.2866 (fax) 

scott.strauss@spiegelmcd.com 

Sincerely, 

____________________________________ 

Danielle Franco-Malone 

Counsel for WNIDCL 

DFM/cmp 

cc:  U-170970 Service List 
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